
From: fullbar-request@scbar.org <fullbar-request@scbar.org>
To: fullbar@scbar.orgfullbar@scbar.org

Date: 5/2/2016 3:13:17 PM
Subject: Proposal Before the House of Delegates

Attachments: Pro Bono Administration.pdf

On May 19 the House of Delegates will consider the attached proposal to raise license fees to support administration 
of the Pro Bono Program.  Because license fees are now set through Rule 410(j), SCACR, there is no longer a provision 
in the Bar Bylaws for notice to the members of any proposed change.  This notice is going to all Bar members in the 
event that they would like to contact their representatives in the House. 
 
 
_______________________   
Charmy Medlin
Membership Services Director
South Carolina Bar
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